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	Dear Business Owner,


I am writing on behalf of the Green Hills Community Center to request a donation for our silent auction scheduled for November 24th. At this event, typically attended by about 200 community members, we auction off gift cards, merchandise, and services generously donated by businesses like yours. The event proceeds will help pay for much-needed upgrades to the community center.

We would greatly appreciate any donation you can make. Should you make a donation for the silent auction, your business will be recognized on auction displays at the event as well as in the Community newsletter. We will also provide a donation receipt letter with the Green Hills Community Center tax exempt ID number for your records. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (850) 783-0221 or at therick922@aol.com. On behalf of the Board Members, Volunteers, and Community of Fountain, thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, 

Richard Ronnie Hathorn

Richard R. Hathorn
Secretary 
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